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24th September 2015 
 
 
Dear Parents / Carers, 
 

Open Morning Friday 23rd October 2015 
10.00am – 12.00pm 

 
We are having an open morning on Friday 23rd October for current & prospective parents and children.  
This provides us with a perfect opportunity for us to showcase our school, as well as the fantastic 
children that come here. 
 
We would very much like you to join us for the morning, allowing you the opportunity to see your child’s 
leaning in action. In addition, if you know of any families with children who are due to start school next 
September 2016 we would really appreciate it if you could pass on the attached invitations.  
 
The morning will be very informal with the children carrying out tours of the school followed by a short 
presentation by Anne Crumpler. Coffee, teas and cakes will also be available! 
 
We hope to see you here. 
 
Thank you for your help, 
 
 
 
 
Lou Wookey 
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